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I support a fossil fuel moratorium in New Jersey. The climate science is clear that global
warming is happening due to fossil fuel emissions. There is little time left to prevent ever
worsening storms, flooding, drought, crop damage and loss of human and animal life. A
moratorium on fossil fuels in NJ is right, and should come before a massive move to green
renewable resources.

This movement off fossil fuel should have begun in the 1980's, it is still not too late. But 10
years is not a long time. The power of the fossil fuel interests need to take a back seat, they
have lost their authenticity as leaders in the power industry when they lied about the affect of
carbon on climate change. When the profit margins become more important than the welfare
of the people they don't deserve the support of the state of NJ. It is time for a moratorium in
NJ.

Sincerely,

Kathryn Turner
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